
 

 

Seattle HPHC: My sincere gratitude and appreciation for all your help in bringing 
victories in 2023 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
December 30, 2023 
 

 
 

Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Wishing you a very happy and prosperous new year of 2024! 

 

Thank you for the whole year of support in 2023. As it is about to end, we will have three New Year's 

Eve event. 

 

 
 

1. From 3:00 am to 8:00 am PST, we are all invited to join with our international community for a prayer 

vigil. We will listen to testimonies, watch performances and hear words of inspirations. Link to this event 

will be sent later as soon as I receive it. You can also join with us in person from our CSW Seattle prayer 

room. Light breakfast will be served after. 

 

2. New Year's Eve Sunday Service from 11:00 am to 12:00 noon with lunch after the service. 

 

3. Local new year's eve prayer vigil, please see attached flyer and make sure to join us. This is an online 

event only. 

 

Zoom link to join: us04web.zoom,us/j/251525455 password: 2020 

 

Again, my sincere gratitude and appreciation for all your help in bringing victories in 2023. May 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents love and blessing be with all of you as we welcome the new year. 

Healing and comfort to those who are sick and are experiencing difficulties. 

 

With love, 

 

Rosie Dijan Muyongo 

 

Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community Pastor 

rdmuyongo.seattleHPHC@ gmail,com 


